Healing Hearts

Heart Education Meetings
of Central Ohio

RSVP to join us and Dr. John Hummel, MD, FACC, FHRS, Director of Clinical
Electrophysiology Research at the OSU Wexner Medical Center, speaking on:

"Current Research in Cardiac
Arrhythmias: Where We Are Headed"

(Learn about new research and technology in
treating AFIB and irregular heartbeats)

You will also meet some inspirational people with
serious heart issues and hear some uplifting stories!

Thursday, June 14, 2018

6:00 pm - 8:00 pm in the Ross Heart Hospital Auditorium,
OSU Wexner Medical Center, 452 West 10th Avenue, Columbus, OH 43210
Meal provided and a parking pass for the adjacent Safe Auto garage

Dr. John Hummel is the director of clinical electrophysiology research and a professor of
clinical medicine at The Ohio State University Wexner Medical Center. He was named one of
America’s Best Doctors in 2008, 2009 and 2010 and, more recently, rated in the top 10 percent
of physicians in the nation for patient satisfaction in 2014, 2015.

Dr. Hummel's specialties (or conditions he treats) include: Clinical Cardiac Electrophysiology;
Cardiac Electrophysiology; Arrhythmias, Cardiac; Catheter Ablation; Pacemaker, Artificial;
Defibrillators, Implantable; Device Removal; Atrial Fibrillation; Bradycardia; Cardiac
Resynchronization Therapy Devices; Electric Countershock; Syncope; Syncope, Vasovagal; and
Coronary Care Units.

He has published a humber of abstracts and peer-reviewed journal articles, as well as a
textbook in electrophysiology. Dr. Hummel frequently speaks to national and international
audiences on various topics in the field of cardiovascular electrophysiology. He is a member of
several professional societies, including the American Heart Association and the American
College of Cardiology, as well as the Heart Rhythm Society.

RSVP to Jeff Davidson at (614) 580-1561 or jadavidson@columbus.rr.com
Visit our website at: www.healingheartscentralohio.org

Healing Hearts members seek to inspire, comfort and support heart patients and their families and people
at risk of heart disease. Since March 2011, our central Ohio Chapter group has grown to over 300
members and made over 9,000 heart patient visits at the Ross and University Hospital East. We share
heart success stories, strive to stay healthy long-term, and host educational meetings each month!
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